From: Steve Clothier < Steve Clothier@NFDC.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 May 2019 16:12

To: Ewa Sherman <ewa.sherman@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: EN070005 - Southampton to London Pipeline project. Adequacy of Consultation

Response

Dear Ewa

Thank you for your email in respect of the Southampton to London Pipeline project.

I have looked at the applicants consultation documentation and confirm that it appears to me that the developer has complied with the relevant sections of the Planning Act 2008 (Sections 42, 47 and 48).

For your information, we have discussed this particular project with the developer and, from the information currently available to us, it would appear that the works that are proposed are well outside this District and that no works are proposed within this District. As a result the proposals are most unlikely to have any implications for this Planning Authority.

However, this may change if any new information comes to light which alters the implications for the project on this District.

I hope that this response is of assistance.

Kind regards

Steve Clothier

Deveolpment Management Team Leader steve.clothier@nfdc.gov.uk
New Forest District Council newforest.gov.uk

Tel: 023 8028 5588

My usual working days / hours are Monday to Thursday







New Forest InTouch app Sign up to enews

